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Welcome back to school for the start of the Summer term!  

Last term, we saw the children develop as learners and young people. The children have made 
great progress with their learning as well as developing their social, emotional and personal 

skills. We can’t wait to watch the children to continue to thrive and learn through their final 
term and start their journey into Year 1.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Reception team. 
 

This term’s topic is called ‘Fun on the Farm’. The children will be learning about different living 

things such as animals and plants. We will be starting the term learning about pets and farm 
animals and finishing with mini-beasts. We would love to see pictures of the children’s pets 
outside of school, please send pictures into Seesaw to spark discussion in class. 

We will be planting our own plants and trying different foods. We will be focusing on fiction 
and non-fiction books including, ‘I want a Pet’, ‘The Hungry Caterpillar’, ‘A Day on the Farm’, 

‘Why Living Things Need Homes’, ‘Six Dinner Sid’ and many more!  
 

Reading at home is a vital to help your child progress and become a  
lover of reading. We ask for you to read the decodable phonics book at least 3  
times a week. Please ensure a parent/carer signs Boom Reader each time your child has read. 

The children will take phonics reading books home on  
Thursdays and will need to return them by the following Tuesday. 
We visit the library every Monday. The children independently choose a book to  
take home to read that week, please ensure library books are brought back to 
school ahead of Monday's library visit. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact a member of the Reception team. 

Uniform and Water Bottles:  

Please ensure all of the uniform you send your children in is fully named. It makes it much 
easier for it to be returned to its rightful owner!  

The children have a P.E lesson every Wednesday, please ensure P.E kit is worn on this day.  
Please ensure children bring a water bottle to school filled with water only.  
As it is the summer term, the children will be outside more please ensure sun cream is put on 

before school and children come to school with sun hats if necessary.  
 

Important Dates:  

Monday: change library books 
Tuesday: Bring phonics book back 

Wednesdays: P.E lesson  

03.05.24 – May Day Parade 

24.05.24 – Well Being Day / End of half term 

10.06.24 – School re-opens 

10.07.24 – Sports Day  

19.07.24 – End of Summer Term 

Family Breakfast 
18.04.24 – CoJo 

02.05.24 - Stonewall 

Dates for Family Breakfast in Summer 2 TBC 

 

Trip: 
During the Summer 2 term (date to be confirmed), we 

would like to take the children to Thornton Hall Farm. 

The cost of this is approximately £24.50 per child 

(including coach). The trip ties in with the topic and will 

consolidate learning at the end of the year. The children 

will get a hands-on experience, petting animals and 

feeding lambs! We are looking for volunteers to help on 

the trip. Please speak to Miss Robinson at the door if 

you would like to help out. 


